
 

 

September 09, 2022 

Mr. Donald Schuette 
Director of Electric Utilities 
City of Jackson, MO 
101 Court Street 
Jackson, MO 63755 
 
RE: Change Order No. 1 
 Wedekind 73 Pole Replacement Project 

Dear Mr. Schuette: 

Please see attached Change Order No. 1 for the Wedekind 73 Pole Replacement Project.  We are 
recommending the final completion date to be extended due to material manufacturing delays. We have 
been in contact with Power Line Consultants and their material vendor to estimate the completion date in 
the change order.  
 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at 901.261.4732 

Sincerely, 

 

Allen & Hoshall 

 

Bobby Davidson 

   
Cc: Scott Burleson P.E., Allen & Hoshall 
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